Special Called SBDM

November 28, 2007

Meeting took place at 2:40 with the following members present:

Pancy Jones, Joan Hill, J. D. Duncan, Connie Goff, and Renee Cox.  Visitors Present:  Ms. Scott (5th grade teacher) and CSIP committee

Mrs. Goff informed council that 2 half-time positions were posted.  

The old minutes stated hiring 1 half-time assistant and this was incorrect.  The minutes should reflect the hiring of 2 half-time assistants not 1.  

STAFFING COMMITTEE

Mrs. Goff shared the staffing committee recommendations for the new teacher hire.  The committee recommended a 2/3 split with 18 students pulled from the second and third grade rooms.  Mr. Duncan suggested a ¾ split.  The council suggested that Mr. Duncan and Ms. Scott meet with the staffing committee and share ideas with them about ¾ split.  The committee should then submit the same or a revised recommendation.

CSIP

Barbara Dahl recommended that the school’s committees refer to the CSIP plan when making committee decisions.  Joan Hill made a motion to approve CSIP plan and Pancy Jones seconded the motion.  Motion carried.

The meeting adjourned at 3:20.

